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Subject: Edgewater Park - Association Pier Update


EPPOA Neighbors,

We wanted to provide everyone an update on the association pier vote, which was discussed at 
our last association meeting on September 27th, 2020. People who were in attendance at that 
meeting were able to vote in person and we then sent ballots in the mail to all other members. 
The final outcome was 35 votes for a new pier and 5 for re-decking. Therefore, we are 
proceeding with the purchase of a new aluminum pier. The feedback from our last meeting was 
taken under consideration regarding the final decisions, as to accommodate what the majority 
wanted in a new pier. The new pier will have a 5ft wide walkway with a 4ft T section at the 
end. There will be a ladder at the end of the pier and stairs at shore. Lastly, there will be 
bumpers for every boat slip. Again, the new pier already has budget set aside and the final 
purchase will be within those allotted dollars. Jack Hill (Waterfront Chairperson) will be taking 
the lead on the purchase this week to ensure we are ready for Spring.


Thank you for everyone’s input and hope everyone has a great Thanksgiving! 

EPPO Board Members



